
On December 22nd, the U.S. Senate passed the Providing Urgent
Maternal  Protect ions (PUMP) for Nursing Mothers Act and the Pregnant
Workers Fairness Act (PWFA)  as part  of  the FY23 omnibus spending
package. We, at  March for Moms, value and commend both pieces of
legis lat ion and i ts commitment to ensur ing that fami l ies can grow with
digni ty through sensible feeding and working accommodat ions. 

The Pregnant Workers Fairness Act wi l l  support  pregnant people in the
workforce by ensur ing rest  and bathroom breaks, modif ied dut ies,  and
adequate recovery t ime from chi ldbir th.  This is an essent ia l  investment
in fami l ies and the economy- keeping people in the workforce and
accommodat ing their  needs ensures a product ive fami ly and society.  We
are also thr i l led that  af ter  much t ime and ef for t  put  for th by our partners,
the PUMP Act was also included in the omnibus. I t  is  past  t ime that
breastfeeding and pumping indiv iduals be provided intent ional  spaces
and t ime to express mi lk.  

March for Moms is grateful  for  the work and support  of  Senators Jef f
Merkley,  L isa Murkowski ,  Richard Burr ,  and Patty Murray on the PUMP
Act.  We thank the Senate champions of  the PWFA Senators Bi l l  Cassidy
and Bob Casey. In the House of  Representat ives,  we thank Rep. Jerry
Nadler and Rep, John Katko and the PUMP sponsors Rep. Maloney and
Rep. Herrera Beut ler .  Final ly,  we thank Senate Major i ty Leader Schumer
and Speaker Pelosi  for  br inging forth and passing the cr i t ical  legis lat ion.

Famil ies and bir th ing people were pr ior i t ized today and March for Moms
looks forward to cont inued progress and support  in the near future.  
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March for Moms Applauds the Legislative Action to Support
Pregnant and Breastfeeding Workers 

In solidarity,


